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2 August 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

STOCK YOUR FREEZERS BY SUPPORTING OUR PIE DRIVE 
 

The P&C would like to invite Edens Landing State School families to participate in this great fundraising 
project. We’re inviting you to take some nights off from making dinner by stocking your freezers with 
delicious pies from Homestyle Bake. Choose from a great variety of family pies, single serve products 
and sweet treats. 
 
Homestyle Pies are 100% Queensland owned and made. The products are delivered fresh so you can 
freeze them for easy heat and eat meals – great for busy households. The school receives $1.50 from 
every product ordered plus cash bonuses based on the number of products sold. 
 
If every family at the school sold 5 products it would raise $2,250 to go towards much needed 
educational resources for our children. 
 
To join in this fundraising activity, please collect orders using the order forms provided. The forms can 
be photocopied if you need more pages. Don’t forget to circulate order forms to your neighbours, work 
colleagues, sporting groups as well as your extended family. 
 
Please return order forms with full payment to the P&C box in the office foyer clearly marked with 
child’s name and class in an envelope or zip-lock bag marked “Pie Drive”.  
 
Payment methods accepted are cash and cheque (made payable to Edens Landing State School P&C 
Association). 

PIE ORDERS WITH FULL PAYMENT ARE DUE BY 9:00AM FRIDAY THE 31st AUGUST 2018 
 

PIES MUST BE COLLECTED FROM THE OLD HALL (NEAR TUCKSHOP) 
 

Between 2:00PM – 3:00PM WEDNESDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 2018. 
 

Please keep an eye on our P&C Facebook Page https://www.facebook.com/ELSSPandC/    
If they are available to be picked up earlier it will be posted on there.     
    
If you have any questions please email fundraising on fundraising@edenslandingss.eq.edu.au  
 
In anticipation of your support, THANK YOU. 
 
EDENS LANDING STATE SCHOOL P&C ASSOCIATION 
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